
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25120

Currently Idaho statutes (Section 54-1016) provide for property owners to do their own electrical work in
their primary residence or associated outbuildings of the property without requiring the property owner to
be licensed for electrical work. The current statute does not provide for property owners to do their own
electrical work "on" their residence or outbuildings, however. This bill will fix the technicality and also
permit homeowners to do electrical work in or on their residence, outbuildings and the land as well (for
example, install a light for a flagpole or walkway).

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to the state General Fund because this is a regulatory change and requires no
additional oversight by any state agency.

Contact:
Representative Ronald Nate
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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